
September 18, 2024 

Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) , 
Bay Area Metro Center 
375 Beale Street, Suite 800 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

Re: Acknowledging Cities of Dublin, Livermore, and Pleasanton Compliance with 
MTC's Transit-Oriente_d Communities (TOC) Policy will be a Condition for Future 
Awards or Allocation Requests for the Valley Link Rail Project 

Dear Chair Pedroza and Commissioners, 

The Cities of Dublin, Livermore, and Pleasanton along with the Tri-Valley - San Joaquin 
Valley Regional Rail Authority would like to thank MTC staff for recommending $3 million 
from AB 1171 Bridge Toll funds to the Valley Link Rail Project. 

A future stop or station of the Valley Link Rail Project is expected to be located in the 
Cities of Dublin, Livermore and Pleasanton. Consistent with the requirements of MTC's 
TOC Policy (MTC Resolution 4530), the Cities of Dublin, Livermore, and Pleasanton 
along with the Tri-Valley - San Joaquin Valley Regional Rail Authority acknowledge that 
future allocations of regional discretionary funding by MTC to the Valley Link Rail Project 
will be subject to the compliance of the Cities of Dublin, Livermore and Pleasanton with 
the TOC Policy. 

Sincerely, 
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Linda Smith 
City Manager 
City of Dublin 
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Gerry Beaudin 
City Manager 

Marianna Marysheva 
City Manager 
City of Livermore 
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Kevin Sheridan 
Executive Director/CEO 
Tri-Valley - San Joaquin Valley Regional 
Rail Authority 
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